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October 18,2012

Mr. Gregory Frahm
Village of DeForest
306 DeForest Street
DeForest, WI 53532

SHSW#: 12-0833/DA
RE: Request to Construct within Boundary of Uncataloged Burial Site. BDA-0215

Dear Mr. Frahm:

We have received your submittal of October 10, 2012 regarding the above referenced project. We have
reviewed the archaeological survey report and there are no intact archaeological deposits associated with
BDA-0215 within the proposed project area. Therefore we concur with your assessment that the
proposed undertaking will result in no historic properties affected pursuant to 36 CFR 800.4(d)(1).

Pursuant to Wis. Stats. § 157.70 and Wis. Admin. Code § HS 2.04 (2), you are hereby authorized to
construct the business park, as you have described in your project proposal within the boundary of BDA-
0215 as it appears that the archival research and field investigations have demonstrated that BDA-0215 is
not located within the project area.

If human bone or grave shafts are discovered during construction, you must cease work immediately and
contact the Burial Sites Preservation Office at 1-800-342-7834 for compliance with Wis. Stat. §157.70

which provides for the protection of human burial sites.

You may call me at (608) 264-6507 if you have any questions concerning these matters.

Sincerely, ~
S
~Uomany

Sherman Banker
Wisconsin State Historic Preservation Office
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